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William Banks

From: Stephanie Ward <Stephanie.Ward@tn.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 3:23 PM
To: William Banks
Cc: Marty D. McWilliams (mdmcwilliams@wiserconsultants.com); Chad E. Clark 

(ceclark@wiserconsultants.com); Chuck Graves; Kevin Isenberg; David Layhew; Lori 
Lange; Mike Brown; Erin Brake

Subject: PIN: 109424.00, Bicentennial Park - Phase 1, Faranklin, Williamson County

Dear Mr. Banks, 
  
I am pleased to announce that TDOT has approved Jones Bros. Contractors, LLC as the lowest responsive bidder. You are 
hereby approved to inform them that they are the lowest responsive bidder and set up the mandatory pre-construction 
meeting. 

At this mandatory pre-construction meeting, TDOT representatives from Materials & Tests and Construction must be 
present. Please contact Mr. Kevin Isenberg, (Region 3 Materials and Tests) at 615-350-4314 or via e-mail at 
kevin.isenberg@tn.gov. Kevin will need a copy of the detailed cost estimate showing TDOT line item numbers, plans and 
bid specifications prior to the pre-construction meeting. Also contact Mr. Chuck Graves (Region 3 Construction) at 615-
350-4382 or via e-mail at chuck.graves@tn.gov. Chuck will need a copy of the final design plans, bid specifications and 
detailed engineer's cost estimate showing TDOT line item numbers prior to the pre-construction meeting. Both of 
these individuals need a minimum of 14 days’ notice of the pre-construction meeting. 

In addition, I must also have a copy of the letter that is sent to Jones Bros. Contractors, LLC advising them they are the 
successful bidder. I will need a copy of the notice to proceed to construction/work order to Jones Bros. Contractors, 
LLCfrom the local agency, a copy of the contract between Jones Bros. Contractors, LLC and the local agency, and a copy 
of all subcontractor contracts (subcontracts need to be sent electronically).  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Thanks,                 

 

Stephanie Ward | Transportation Planner 
TDOT Enhancement Office 
James K. Polk Building, 6th Floor          
505 Deaderick Street, Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-253-3430  
stephanie.ward@tn.gov 
tn.gov/tdot 

 


